DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.530/2010/




                     14th July, 2010 
O R D E R 

The Delhi Medical Council examined representations of Shri Suresh Kumar Raghav, A-15, Mahavir Enclave-II, 40 Foot Road, New Delhi – 110059 against Dr. M.C. Aggarwal, Sr. Eye Specialist, Deen Dayal Upadhayay Hospital, Delhi. 
On perusal of the representations, the Delhi Medical Council observed that a complaint of similar nature was also received against Dr. M.C. Aggarwal and was disposed off in terms of Delhi Medical Council letter No. DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.530/2008/59504-59506 dated 3rd November, 2008.  It is also observed that the relief of issuing directions for registration of FIR sought by the complainant is beyond the scope of Delhi Medical Council.   It is also observed, on perusal of the documents attached with the complaint, that even if FIR has been registered against a particular doctor, under provisions of Indian Penal Code or Prevention of Corruption Act, as alleged in the complaint, no action would be deemed plausible in the Council till the time such a doctor is convicted by any Court of Law for the alleged offences.  

Matter stands disposed.

By the Order & in the name of

            Delhi Medical Council

                         (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
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1) Shri Suresh Kumar Raghav, A-15, Mahavir Enclave-II, 40 Foot Road, New Delhi – 110045

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
